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INSTALL A SIGN ON YOUR SODIUM HYPOCHLORITE SYSTEM 
 

The Chlorine Institute Recommends Placing Signs on 
Sodium Hypochlorite Unloading Lines 

 
The Chlorine Institute=s Sodium Hypochlorite Committee recommends that all sodium 
hypochlorite unloading lines be equipped with a sign to notify truck drivers.  It should be 
brief and to the point.  The following is recommended: 
 
 
 Sodium Hypochlorite Only 
 (Bleach) 
 UN1791 
 
 
The signs should be large enough to be visible from at least ten feet away.  The Institute 
also suggests that storage sites consider having stickers printed with the same wording 
and placing them on the actual sodium hypochlorite piping. 
 
These steps are recommended to help eliminate the accidental mixing of sodium 
hypochlorite solutions with other chemicals causing potentially dangerous reactions and 
reaction products.  Also see the other CI sodium hypochlorite information on our 
website for suggestions for reducing accidental mixing. 
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